
 

NEW COUNCIL MEMBERS!  
Please join me in welcoming our new Town Council for the 

Town of Main Brook; Mayor Barbara Genge, Deputy 

Mayor Joseph Brown, Councilors Ben Wiper, Adele 

England, Randy Strangemore & Beverly Pilgrim! They 

have been very busy in their new roles, and are very eager 

to work on behalf of the residents in this town.   

 

War Memorial  
Thanks to the Community Fund for Canada's 150th Grant 

from Community Foundation of Newfoundland and 

Labrador of $1500, the Town was able to start the 

foundation for a war memorial. With the help of our MP 

Gudie Hutchings, we hope to build on that foundation. On 

November 11, 2017 at 10:45am we will commemorate this 

memorable gathering in honor of those who are serving and 

have served. Lest we forget.  

 

RETIREMENT 
Our Maintenance Man, George Carroll has decided to retire 

his position with the Town of Main Brook. George has 

been a huge asset to this town and he will be dearly missed. 

George, thank you for all your hard work and dedication to 

the Town of Main Brook. We wish you nothing but the best 

in your retirement.  

 

Taxes Due! 
Reminder: All Municipal 2017 Taxes are due on or before 

December 2017.  The Town depends on these taxes in order 

operate and provide services to our residents. We encourage you 

to get out and pay these fees to avoid arrears. We would also like 

to thank everyone for your business and we look forward to 

seeing you in the new year! 

 

Town of Main Brook Facebook Page 
Check us out and don’t forget to like and share! 

 

What’s Happening? 
 
New extension on the Municipal Building to 
accommodate the exercise equipment and program! 
Special thanks to Christopher Mitchelmore MHA for 
supporting the project and Ethel Patey with the WBCDA 
for applying for this worthy project, on behalf of the 
Main Brook Rec Committee.  
 
Santa Claus Parade!! Saturday, December 9th, 2017 @ 
10:30am starting at the Municipal Building, followed by 
a snack at the Main Brook Community Center. There 
will be prizes for best float and costume! We encourage 
everyone to participate in this festive event.   
 
We will also be holding our annual Christmas 
tree lighting on the same day as our Santa 
Claus Parade, this will take place at the Community 
Center this year @ 7:00 pm. As well, we are asking 
those who will be attending these events to make 
either cookies or sandwiches for a snack. Please inform 
the Town Clerk what you will be bringing @ 865-6561. 
You can drop off your cookies/sandwiches to the 
Community Center Saturday morning before the 
parade. 
 
The Town Council and Staff would like to extend our 
sincere thanks and best wishes for a joyous season and 
prosperous 2018! 

 



 

 

 

 

 


